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IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
Liaison Communication 

Source: IEEE 802.3 Working Group1 
   
To: Katherine Voss President and Executive Director, ODVA 

kvoss@odva.org 
   
CC: Konstantinos Karachalios Secretary, IEEE-SA Standards Board 

Secretary, IEEE-SA Board of Governors 
sasecretary@ieee.org  

Jodi Haasz Internal Affairs Senior Liaison, IEEE-SA 
j.haasz@ieee.org 

Paul Nikolich Chair, IEEE 802 LMSC 
p.nikolich@ieee.org 

Adam Healey Vice-chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
adam.healey@broadcom.com 

Pete Anslow Secretary, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
panslow@ciena.com 

George Zimmerman Chair, IEEE P802.3cg Task Force 
george@cmephyconsulting.com 

David Brandt Liaison Officer, IEEE 802.3 and ODVA 
ddbrandt@ra.rockwell.com 

   
From: David Law Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 

dlaw@hpe.com 
   
Subject: Liaison reply to ODVA 

Approval: Agreed to at IEEE 802.3 Interim meeting, Huntington Beach, CA, USA, 12th January 2017 

Dear Ms. Voss, 

Thank you for your letter of 3rd January 2017, requesting an ODVA liaison with the IEEE 
802.3 Ethernet Working Group. I am pleased to inform you that your liaison request has 
been accepted. Mr. David Brandt has been appointed as Liaison Officer. 

The IEEE P802.3cg Task Force includes an industrial focus and seeks your input. 

We look forward to a beneficial collaboration between our two organizations. 

 

Sincerely, 

David Law 

Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 

                                                           
1  This document solely represents the views of the IEEE 802.3 Working Group, and does not 

necessarily represent a position of the IEEE, the IEEE Standards Association, or IEEE 802.  
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